
 
 
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  August 26, 2021 
 
FROM:  Vincent S. Marasco 
  Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 
RE:  PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

TOWNSHIP OF COLTS NECK 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the Colts Neck Township Board of Education 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 1, 2021, has been moved from the Administration Building at 70 
Conover Road to the Gymnasium at the Cedar Drive Middle School at 73 Cedar Drive, Colts Neck 
and will begin at 7:00 p.m. as originally advertised.  Masks are required for attendance. 
 
 
Vincent S. Marasco 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 

 
 
c: Members, Board of Education 
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